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April 29th/30th, 2017                                                Third Sunday of Easter                

Parish Mission 
 

The OLGC parish mission will be held on Sunday, April 30th, Monday, May 1st and Tuesday, May 2nd.   
Father Bernard Ezaki will be a guest Homilist.  Fr. Ezaki is a graduate of Allentown High School holds 
degrees from Moravian College, Harvard Divinity School and was ordained to the Priesthood in June of 
1988.  He has served as Assistant Pastor at St. Peter’s Church in Coplay, PA,  taught theology at Bethlehem 
Catholic and is currently Assistant Pastor at Saint Jane Frances de Chantal Church in Easton, PA.  Father 
Ezaki was our guest homilist for 40 Hours in October 2015. We are pleased to welcome him back to 
OLGC.  
 

 The Eight Hardest Words in the Our Father 
 
Sunday, 4/30 – 7:00 PM - Liturgy of the Word and Homily   

Forgiveness Is a Work of God 
 
Monday, 5/1 – 7:00 PM - Liturgy of the Word and individual confession after Homily. 

Egos over Light & Sweet Revenge 
 
Tuesday, 5/2 – 7:00 PM - Closing Mass  

Gratitude & Sanctified Sleep 

OLGC Carnival Giving Tree 
 
The Carnival Giving Tree will once again be in the 
vestibule of the Church starting May 6th.  The 
items on the tree are: soda, water, gift cards to Giant 
or Weis Supermarkets and condiments and boxes of 
snack bags.   
 
If you choose to donate a gift card, please consider 
purchasing it through our Scrip office and place the 
gift card in the collection basket or drop off at the 
Trinity Center.  All other donations can be placed 
under the tree.   
 
Thank you for your donations and your continued 
support of our Annual Parish Carnival. 

OLGC Knights of Columbus Baby Bottle Campaign 
 
OLGC Knights of Columbus Respect Life Committee 
will distribute "baby bottles" on the weekend of  
May 6th/7th after all the Masses.  This is part of our 
"Baby Bottle Campaign" which helps tremendously 
in supporting all our efforts in the sacred cause of 
Respect Life (including paying the cost of the bus to 
Washington, DC in January).   
 
We ask you to be most generous in filling these bot-
tles and returning them no later than Sunday, May 
28th.  We thank you for your generosity in the past 
and we ask God to bless you for your continued sup-
port of this most worthy cause. 
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